City of

Burnaby

M. Manuel, Acting City Clerk

Office of the City Clerk S. Cleave, Deputy City Clerk
2013 May 14 FILE: 23000-01
Art Quan e
Chevron Refinery Community Advisory Panel
301 North Hythe Avenue

Burnaby, BC V5B 1G6
Dear Mr. Quan:

Subject: Emergency Notification System for North Burnaby
Delegation 2(A), Open Council Meeting 2013 May 06

Further to your presentation to Burnaby City Council, at the Open Council meeting held on
2013 May 06, 1 am writing to thank you for taking the time to appear before Council regarding
your request for implementation of an emergency notification system in the vicinity of Chevron
Refirery.

Arising from consideration of your presentation, Council referred your request to staff for report.
You will be advised of further action taken by Council in response to your request.

Thank you again for making your presentation to Burnaby City Council.
Yours truly,

Sid Cleave
Deputy City Clerk
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